
TO: Virginia Town Hall 

 

FROM: Joseph Hilbert, Director of Governmental and Regulatory Affairs 

 

DATE: September 6, 2016 

 

RE: Economic Impact Analysis for 12VAC5-66 – Regulations Governing Durable Do Not 

Resuscitate Orders 

 

 

The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the results of the Economic Impact Analysis 

submitted by the Department of Planning and Budget. 

 


